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Welcome Ladies to our March meeting 
 
Tonight, we will be having our Jelly roll 
race.  So I hope you ladies are in for a good 
time.  Tools and Gadgets will be displayed 
on the stage.  
 
Next Month Shirley Cavanagh will have a 
show on quilting.  Pat Campbell will 
demonstrate flat borders. 
 
 

     
 
These are pictures of parts of our quilt that 
we are raffling to raise money for the guild. 
Be sure to buy a ticket or take a book to sell! 

 
 
 
 

Website:  Cathy Rodger 
Raffles:  Penny Wall 
Tinners:  Anne Cruickshank 
Block of the Month: Jacqueline Lavictoire 
Program Chair: Betty Rehbein 
Refreshment Team: Pat Campbell 
   Agathe Kurt 
   Rita Williams  
Newsletter:  Susan W 
                   Coming Soon 
 
            GUILD QUILT SHOW 
            "Quilting in the Valley"  
              Mark your Calendar 
  

               April 27 - 28, 2018 
             Quilts, Shopping Mart,  

          Wearable Art, table runners  

               and so much more  

          Featuring the artistry of  

          Brenda Davidson Payer  

     For Quilted Items you wish to sell  

     at the Quilt Show  

If you look on our website you will find the 

entry form. 
We hope that everyone will sign-up to loan their 
Quilts for the show. There is a sign up book at the 
back for everyone to sign up.  

We want wearable art (clothing or bags), baby 
quilts, large quilts and small quilts such as 
placemats, runners, table toppers etc.  
We would like you to loan us you beautiful 
Christmas quilts for our Christmas area at the 
show.  
We want our show to be the best in the 
valley 
 



 

 
 
Charity Work: 
 
One of our goals as a guild is to produce 
charity quilts for various local organizations. 
This year we are making jelly roll quilts as it 
was such a success last year.  They will be 
donated to the Phoenix Centre which is a 
service for young adults.  We made quilted 
stockings at Christmas for Share a Gift 
Foundation and we are making preemie 
quilts for the Rich Little Neo-Natal Clinic. 

 
 
Rich Little Neo-Natal Clinic: 
 

Again this year, we will 
be making preemie 
quilts. These small quilts 
have a finished size of 
24” square, and are 
donated to the clinic in the 
Ottawa Civic Hospital. A preemie quilt is 
given to each premature new born at the 
clinic. The quilt becomes the property of the 
baby and accompanies him/her home.  
 
 

"SEW DAYS AT THE LIBRARY".  
 

Sew Days at the library are canceled 

because the participation was low.   

 

President’s Challenge 

“What does the library mean to you?” 

One Rule The perimeter of the quilt must 

not exceed 120’ 

 

 

 

National Juried Show 

Quilt BC 2013  
Penticton, BC  

Penticton Trade 

and Convention Centre 

NJS Awards Presentation May 15, 2013 

National Juried Show Opening may 16, 2013 

Merchants mall open May 16 – 18, 2013 

Registration will open on October 17, 2012 
for CQA/ACC members 
and noon Eastern Time on November 21, 
2012 for non members. 
The Quilt BC 2013 committee in Penticton 
invites quilters across Canada to create 
treasure bags for the Saturday banquet 
guests. Use your own ideas and patterns or 
refer to these 2 simple patterns to get you 
started. 
Send completed bags before March 31, 
2013 to:  
Marianne Parsons  

C/O Double O Quilters Guild,  
Box 326, Oliver, BC V0H 1T0 
 
Make hotel reservations by March 31, 
2013.  

CONFERENCE CO-ORDINATOR 
OF QUILT BC 2013 
Johanna Alford 
295 Gatehouse Run 
Hammonds Plains, NS 
B4B0A8 

CONTACT 
Phone: (902) 835-9780 
Email: joquilt@bellaliant.ne 

 

mailto:joquilt@bellaliant.net


 

 
Up-coming Events  

           

          April 19-20, 2013 

Quilts on the Seaway - Cornwall Quilters 

Guild 

Trinity Anglican Church 

105 2nd St. West, Cornwall 

Hours:  Fri 1-8, Sat 10-4 

Contact:  Sharon 613-936-1976 or tomagee 

(at)aol.com 

 
June 8 to 9, 2013 

Stitching Among Friends :  3rd Annual 
Quilt Show 

Hosted by Quilting Corners Guild 

Held at the Alliston Curling Club, 52 Albert 
Street, Alliston, ON  L0M 1A0.  
  
Admission:  $5.00 - Men admitted Free    
Saturday hours: 10am - 4pm 
Sunday hours:  10am - 4pm 

Features:  quilts * wall-hangings * quilted 
apparel * bed turning * mini-quilt auction * 
quilt raffle * merchant mall * tea room.  
Hope to see you there! 
For more information 
visit:  www.aqcguild.edublogs.org 
 
 

May 10-12, 2013 
Festival of Quilts 2013 – 

 Ottawa Valley Quilter’s Guild  
RA Centre 
2451 Riverside Dr. Ottawa 

Hours: Fri & Sat 10-5, Sun 10-5 

Contact Linda Doyle 

 lindas-sewing-room@rogers.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 21-25, 2013 

Quilt $ Fiber Art Festival  

Waterloo Region and Beyond 

St. Jacobs 

www.stjacobs.com/quilt-fibre-festival 

For complete details visit the website. 

 

April 19-20, 2013 

Off the Wall and Under the Covers 

Mississauga Quilters Guild 

Barnhamthorpe Community Centre 

1500 Gullenden Drive, Mississauga 

Hours: Fri 10-6, Sat 10-4 

Admission: $6 

Contact: Jane Saunders, Show Convener 

www.mississaugaquiltersguild.ca 

 
 

St Jacob’s Quilt Gallery 
 

The gallery showcases exciting examples of 

quilting excellence, with shows  changing every 

few months.  Admission by donation.  Be sure 

to visit during the Quilt & Fibre art Festival held 

annually in May. 

 

The Mill, 3
rd

 Floor 

1441 King St. North 

800 265 3353 

 

Upcoming Exhibit: 

 

Joan Hug-Valeriote of Guelph Ontario. 

Starts  May 11, 2013. 

 

This eclectric show features everything from 

traditional scrap quilts to abstract expressionist 

pieces.  Adapting photographs into small 

(sometimes abstract) art quilts is a recent 

development that is sure to intrigue you. 

 

Arts Biography. 

www.horizonsquilting.ca 

 

 

 

http://www.thequiltstore.ca/pages/UPCOMING-EVENTS-.html
http://www.thequiltstore.ca/pages/UPCOMING-EVENTS-.html
http://www.commonthread.on.ca/
http://www.stjacobs.com/quilt-fibre-festival


 

 

Heritage Quilt & Needlework 
Exhibit                          

Sponsored by the Bach Music 
Festival of Canada             

Trivett Memorial Anglican 
Church                                     

264 Main St., Exeter ON        
Hrs: Thurs & Fri 10 -7, Sat 10-5  

Admission: $6 

Contact: Michelle 519-236-4905 
or haberers@hay.net 

“View all newly discovered treasures from the past” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sites of Interest 

              www.Quilterpenny.wordpress.com     
www.how-to-quilt.com   
www.quiltinglibrary.blogspot.com   
www.linendraspberry.blogspot.com  
www.hoffmanfabric.com  

 

Don’t forget your name tag and coffee mug.  
If the weather is wet, please bring dry 
shoes to change into so we don’t muddy 
the floor.  Our rent does not include 
janitorial services; 
 
Please don’t park in the church parking lot 
as it is reserved for things going on at the 
church.  Thank you 

If the weather is nasty the executive 
committee may decide to cancel the 
meeting and will call members to inform 
them.  Please ensure that we have the 
right numbers.   
 
Members are encouraged to send details of any 
upcoming quilting/fabric/fibre events to Susan 
Watt at swatt1@sympatico.ca or phone 613-
622-1067 Any member is welcome to post a 
“For Sale” or “Wanted” notice for quilting, fabric 
and fibre arts items.  Shops & individuals who 
sell quilting-related goods & services may buy 
small ads (1/8th page) for $5.00 per month. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             
The Quilter’s  
     Attic 

            

   Shirley Cavanagh 
 

Custom Statler Machine 
Quilting 

                           
     613) 832-9319 

                           
          srcavanagh@sympatico.ca  

             
  3532 Diamondview Rd, Kinburn, 

Ontario  

mailto:haberers@hay.net
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